
 

 
 
Trout Unlimited volunteer leaders, 
 
I wanted to personally reach out and say thank you for allowing me to be part of a truly amazing weekend.  As 
someone who is new to working in the fly fishing industry; listening and talking with all of you has given me 
great insight to the extensive time and resources that are needed on a daily basis in order to provide clean, 
cold water so that we can continue to enjoy our favorite pastime. 
 
Though I was not able to talk to each of you personally, I do encourage you to reach out at any time to learn 
more about our company, our upcoming Embrace A Stream donation, or the referral program that can help 
your chapter earn money for conservation efforts. 
 
As a reminder, our Embrace A Stream donation of 1% for all new trout subscriptions will take place in July, 
August, and September.  This money will go to the general Embrace A Stream fund, but can be maximized 
through your use of our referral program.  The referral program is available for you starting today and does 
not have an end date in place.  To help refer new Postfly subscribers, drive donations, and start earning $10 
for any purchase made on the Postfly website - please sign up using the following link:   
https://postfly.refersion.com/?oid=57635    
 
Note:  Only one person per chapter should sign up so that all chapter earnings are collected in the same place.  
Once signed up, a unique referral link for your chapter will be provided which can then be shared with all 
other members and used in social media, email, or on printed materials. 
 
Lastly, as a small token of my appreciation I would like to offer anyone who is interested 10% off any Postfly 
box subscription plan.  All you have to do is click the logo above and choose the plan of your liking (excludes 
gift boxes).  At checkout use KYLEPFB10 and the discount will be applied to the first month’s order.  If you 
have any issue using the code please reach out to me directly.  Thank you again for you interest and support, I 
look forward to working with you all! 
 
 
Tight Lines, 
  
 
Kyle Foote 
Director of Business Development & Partnerships 
kfoote@recuroutdoors.com 
c: 603-401-7554 

https://postfly.refersion.com/?oid=57635
https://subscribe.postflybox.com/?rfsn=2498602.2a343

